
1

sobia.shafiq@chipconsulting.org

From: isohailahmedCTC <sohail.ahmed@chipconsulting.org>
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 2:13 PM
To: sobia.shafiq@chipconsulting.org
Subject: FW: Accept My Resignation Letter

Dear Sobia, 
 
 
It is to inform you that there is SW-Najamuddin Ujjan email of his resignation from the post of Safety Warden with the 
site (12727839-THARPARKAR II FILLING STATION) Territory-THATTA 
 
His resignation receives on 20-03-2023 and forwarded to Madam Hina. 
 
It is requested to you kindly Close the contract process under CTC policy and generate it on the system. 
 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Supervisor 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 

From: Najam Uddin Ujjan Official 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 8:44 AM 
To: sohail.ahmed@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: Accept My Resignation Letter 
 
Dear @Sir Suhail Laghari  
 
I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign from my position as Safety Warden at Shell. After careful 
consideration, I have decided that it is time for me to move on and pursue new opportunities. 
 
I would like to express my sincere gratitude to you and the entire team at Shell for providing me with the opportunity to 
work in such a wonderful organization. I have learned a great deal during my time here, and I am grateful for the 
support and guidance provided to me during my tenure. 
 
I will do everything in my power to ensure a smooth transition of my responsibilities over to my successor. I will 
complete all outstanding work and ensure that my team has all the necessary information and resources to continue 
their work seamlessly. 
 
I want to take this opportunity to thank you once again for everything. I appreciate the trust and confidence that you 
have placed in me during my time here, and I wish the company continued success in the future. 
 
Please let me know how I can assist in the transition process, and if there is anything else that I can do to help. 
 
Sincerely, 
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Najam Uddin 
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